
 

 

 

 

Firm Registration No. F-10834 

March 7th, 2025 

 

City of Dripping Springs 

Dane Sorensen – Utilities Director 

511 Mercer Street • PO Box 384 

Dripping Springs, Texas 78620 

 

Re: City of Dripping Springs  

  Replacement Lift Station Pumps 

Recommendation of Selection 

 

Dear Dane: 

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding purchase of backup pumps for the City of 

Dripping Springs’ lift stations.  The preferred pumps by the City of Dripping Springs are Flygt 

pumps.  Based on our review of the replacement pump selections along with previous experience 

with Flygt products, we concur with your recommendation to purchase the Flygt submersible 

pumps. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments.  

Sincerely, 

Burgess & Niple, Inc.  

 

 

 

 

Robert P. Callegari, P.E. 

Austin South Engineering Section Director 

Cc:   Charles Gray Lahrman – Utilities Operations Manager 

 


